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Comments: I am appalled but not surprised that an American company is planning to begin drilling in a land that

is sacred to the Lakota people. Indigenous people's land should not be desecrated, and the USA should be doing

everything we can to make amends and support our Indigenous brothers and sisters. This drilling would both

damage nature and Lakota sacred land. This is a violation of Tribal treaty rights and a blatant attack on

Indigenous cultural values. Please do all that you can to stop this from happening and please let me know if there

are any other ways that I can provide help to oppose this attack on Lakota culture and land


